
























NARRATIVE 

 

 

 In February 2022 the Commission granted Final Site Plan approval for a 

temporary tent at 6 Lincoln Avenue to be permitted until June 1, 2022. Chabad Lubavitch 

of Greenwich proposes to remove and reinstall the 40 x 40' temporary tent on the rear 

portion of the property at 6 Lincoln Avenue for a six-month period. The tent will 

continue to be used for outdoor services on Saturdays and for Hebrew school on 

Sundays.  It's anticipated that approximately 25 people would attend the Saturday 

services and 15 to 20 children would use the tent as part of Hebrew school on Sundays. 

Parking for those driving to services would be accommodated at the parking lot at 

75 Mason Street.  No other activities will be occurring during the time the Saturday 

services and Sunday Hebrew school will be conducted. 

       Respectfully Submitted, 

       Thomas J. Heagney 

       Dated: June 1, 2022 




















































